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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                       

It has been great that we have been able to have some of our sports days 

this week. Unfortunately, we have had to postpone the Year 4 sports day, 

due to the field being wet from the rain earlier in the day. Hopefully, we will 

have some dry weather next week, so that we can continue with them – 

watch this space.  

Homework across the school will stop for the last few weeks of term. We will 

start again in September.  

Thank you to those of you who have signed up to the parents’ evening phone 

calls, which are taking place over the next couple of weeks. If you have not 

done so, please do sign up to these, as it will be a great way of discussing 

your child’s progress made this year.  

As always, if you have any questions, please do ask.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.     

Bromley Hills is a Good school. Ofsted report 2019. 

 

Information 

 
 Dates for your Diary 

Sports Day Dates 

Monday 28th June Year 5 at 1.45pm 

Tuesday 29th June Year 6 at 

1.45pm 

Wednesday 30th June Year 2 at 

1.45pm 

Thursday 1st July Year 4 at 

1.45pm (This is a new date, due to 

cancellation last week) 

All are dependent on the weather. 

If it rains on one of the above, we 

will rearrange the date.  

All decisions will be made by 12 

midday and you will be informed by 

text.  

 

Reminder!  

Please ensure that you wear a face 

mask if you are entering the school 

playground, either at the start or 

end of the day.  

This is to prevent the new Delta 

variant being passed on. Thank you.  

 

School Reports 

The end of year school reports are being 

sent home today, with the children. 

Parents who do not live at home will 

have a copy sent in the post. 

The end of year report is shorter this 

year, due to an interrupted year 

because of Civid-19. Therefore, you will 

receive a maths and English progress 

comment and target and a general 

comment from the class teacher. 

Attendance is not included because of 

the same reason. 

There will not be any Y6 SATs 

information, because of the tests being 

cancelled this year.   

 

Parent’s Evening 

Teachers will phone parents/carers in 

place of our usual parents’ evening, due 

to Covid-19 restrictions. Please see 

dates below for each class. 

Parents/Carers can book slots using the 

online booking system.  

Mon 28th June – Class 2L 

Tues 29th June – Classes 1/2J & 3/4N 

Wed 30th June – Classes 1M & RL 

Thurs 1st July – Classes 5/6K & RH 

Fri 2nd July – Class 5/6C 

Monday 5th July – Class 5/6L 

Tuesday 6th July – Class 3/4F 

Wednesday 7th July – Class 3/4B 

 

Year 6 Transition 

The Local Authority has cancelled all 

Year 6 transition arrangements for 

High Schools this year, due to the 

recent surge in Covid-19 cases.  
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Message from the Headteacher 

Sports Day Protocol 

• The sports day will be held on the field and parents/carers will access the field via the staff car park. 

Gates will open 15 minutes prior to the start.  

• If the weather looks like it may stop the event, a decision will be made at 12 midday and a text will be 

sent to parents/carers. Please do not ring the school office in the morning, as no decision will be made 

then.  

• Parents/Carers are to go straight to their seats and stay seated. 

• Only 2 adults per child to come to watch. 

• Parents/Carers are NOT to cross the running track lanes and must not approach their child or a member 

of staff.  

• At the end of sports day, please exit via the staff car park and go around to the normal collection points 

for the children to be released.  

• The chairs will be socially distanced – please do not move them.  

 

Thank you for following these and helping us all to stay safe.  
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